
 
We’re Hiring! – Postdoctoral Scholars 

 
Chopra chemical immunology laboratory (http://www.chopralab.com) at Purdue 
University is looking for postdoctoral fellows in immunology to identify “immune 
checkpoints” or “brakes” of the neuroimmune system during neurodegeneration.  
 
We are looking for people who are self-starters, passionate, and smart individuals 
and will develop a project that will result in an expertise in the lab. Our lab works 
with different model systems in mouse, rat, and dog brains tissue to identify 
neuroimmune cell subtypes of microglia and peripheral microglia-like macrophages.  
 
Students and postdoctoral fellows in our lab explore any aspect of neuroimmune 
biology based on the individual interest. Expertise in neurodegeneration, neuro-
inflammation, cellular immunology, molecular biology, using any animal model is 
encouraged but we are very interested in smart and passionate individuals who are 
not afraid to challenge the dogma in science compared to a particular experience in 
neuroimmunology and neuroinflammation. Graduate students in the field of 
immunology, neuroinflammation and neuroimmunology, who are finishing up their 
PhD or within one year of PhD degree award are encouraged to apply. 
 
Please contact Gaurav Chopra (gchopra@purdue.edu) with your CV and a brief 
description of the research you would like to pursue as part of your postdoctoral 
work. 
	

	

	


